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February 2022 

 

Initiatives of Leo and Tristan have added to greatly to 

the upcoming spring season and the group in general going 

forward.  

 

We have set three Sunday session dates with live music, 

March 20th, April 10th, and May 15
th 

Also, we shall be holding a in the tradition of our twice 

postponed St. Andrew’s Ball, a season end, 

 

 “Kilts & Posh Frocks” 

 formal evening dance on Saturday May  28
th 

 

The pre-paid membership cost for the 3 spring sessions will 

be $25.00. May 15
th

 will be a Ball practise. 

A non-member will pay $15.00 at the door per session. 

 



 

 

The Ball ticket will be $30.00 for members and $40.00 

for non-members which includes their entry to the ball 

practice on May 15
th

 should they wish to participate 

 

If we are to proceed as planned, your interest by reply to 

this letter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Jon, Leo & Tristan. 


